
 

 
 

      IMPORTANT! 

UNHCR is aware of several scams targeting refugees. Refugees are defrauded into believing 
they may be selected for resettlement as part of a United Nations Global Humanitarian 
scheme. To add legitimacy to the scam, clients are being sent official looking documents on 
counterfeit UN letterheads. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Be aware of fake organizations claiming to be affiliated to the UN fraudulently promising 
resettlement opportunities and persuading people to part with their money or any sort of 
favor(s) in order to assist you to get to a resettlement country. 
 
Please note information regarding legitimate options for people in need of humanitarian 
assistance including when UNHCR assistance may be sought, is available at www.unhcr.org and 
the official immigration websites for various countries: 

 
AUSTRALIA: https://www.homeaffairs.gov.au/trav/refu/offs 
CANADA: https://www.canada.ca/en/services/immigration-citizenship.html 
UK: https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/uk-visas-and-immigration 
USA: https://www.uscis.gov/humanitarian 

 
 

Remember, UNHCR services are free of charge! 
 

At no point should you be asked to pay for any services provided by UNHCR or its partners. Please inform 

UNHCR through tubivuge@unhcr.org if you are aware of such fraudulent activities. Your report will be treated 

with strict confidentiality. 
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